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17 December 2009

At a recent Area Committee Meeting of South Dublin County Council, a discussion took place in relation to a number of cars that have been broken into and attacks that have taken place at Bohernabreena Cemetery.  It was resolved to inform the Gardai of the situation and ask for their assistance in this regard.

As part of ongoing improvement works the Council has committed to erect new signage in the immediate area of the cemetery to highlight the dangers of leaving valuables and other items in cars.

I am therefore bringing this matter to your attention in an effort to reduce and hopefully eliminate these problems at the cemetery.

Yours faithfully,

______________________ 

Rachel Jackson,

Senior Staff Officer

Environmental Services.
Dear Sergeant,








Sergeant in Charge,


Tallaght Garda Station,


Belgard Road,


Tallaght,


Dublin 24.
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